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Member Notice 
 

 
Watch Exec Director Amy Thompson’s November Message 
  
 
Hi everyone, 
 
I’m Amy Thompson, Greater Ocean City Chamber of Commerce Executive 
Director, coming to you with our November 2023 update. We have two 
important events that I want to get on your radar and remind you to register 
soon: 
  
Tues, Nov. 14 • Small Business Summit  
  

 
 

https://youtu.be/NerFSTppw-E
https://chamber.oceancity.org/events/details/oc-chamber-small-business-summit-39608
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NerFSTppw-E


We have created a new event designed for those who are working so hard that 
they don’t even have time to learn how they could work any smarter than they 
already are. We’ve gathered members who are in the business of supporting 
other businesses so you can learn practical tips on how best to juggle HR, 
business insurance, accounting, securing funding, legal, recruiting staff, and so 
much more. Join us on Tuesday, November 14th from 8:30am-12:30pm at The 
Fenwick Inn in North Ocean City. Member cost to attend is $20/person; non-
member cost is $25/person.  
  
 
Wed, Nov. 15 • Legislative Roundtable Meeting 
  

 
 
Join us on Wednesday, November 15th at 8am at BLU Crabhouse & Raw Bar 
on 21st St. in Ocean City for our free (to members) Legislative Roundtable 
discussion about priorities for the 2024 session. We want to hear from you so 
we can be your voice in Annapolis. 
  
  
As always, we appreciate you. We know you all are busy, so we are working to 
develop creative ways to meet you where you are, help you grow and prosper, 
create more jobs, and help you enjoy living and working in this amazing 
community. 
  
Thanks so much, 
  
Amy 

 
 

Please contact the Chamber for additional information 
(410) 213-0144 | mychamber@oceancity.org | www.oceancity.org 

 

 

https://chamber.oceancity.org/events/details/oc-chamber-legislative-roundtable-39636
mailto:mychamber@oceancity.org
https://www.oceancity.org/

